
RFO REPORT FOR APM 2012 

 
 
The Responsible Finance Officer of the Parish Council, Jean Potter, reported that the 

balance of accounts as at 31 March 2012 stands at a total of £8,596.22 including 
earmarked reserves amounting to £5,550. 
 

Last year the precept was increased to £10,800 and I am glad to report that it will 
remain the same for 2012/13. 

 
As in the previous year, reports on monthly expenditure against budget, have been 
published on the PC web site for your information.  Some budget lines are overspent and 

others under spent, but the Parish Council has remained within budget overall. 
 

A provisional summary is available for you to see and a notice will be displayed on notice 
boards and the web site when the accounts have been formally approved by the Parish 
Council and available for inspection.  

 

The full budget for 2012/13 will be displayed on the Parish Council Web Site shortly and 

will again be updated monthly. 
 
Jean Potter 

Responsible Finance Officer 
Waldringfield Parish Council 

17 April 2012 


